Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



23<sup>rd</sup> January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **Year 6 SATs Information Session**

On **Friday 9th February at 4.30pm** we will be holding a SATs (national end of Key Stage assessments) information session for Year 6 parents. The session will last approximately 45 minutes and will take place in the Year 6, Tanzanite classroom.

The KS2 SATs will take place between Monday 13<sup>th</sup> May to Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> May 2024. During the information session, we will discuss what will be included in the tests and how they will be administered. We will share example questions and papers with you as well as explaining how and when you will receive the results.

We will be encouraging the children to reach their potential in their assessments and at the meeting we will discuss ways that you can help your child at home. However, we would like to emphasise that your child's wellbeing is more important than any academic test. We will therefore also be providing information on how to support your child emotionally during the exams.

The session is aimed solely at parents and carers so we would suggest that children do not attend, however we do understand that this is not always possible.

Please confirm your attendance on Arbor by Monday 5<sup>th</sup> February.

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.

Kind regards,

Bovingdon Primary Academy

